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   GlidingVicTas  
        VSA NEWSLETTER JULY 2024 

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING? 
Achievements & Awards               Gameplan Junior Scholarships Around the Clubs 

BOOK TICKETS for the Skyward Safety Summit and join in the discussion.  

  

https://gfa.justgo.com/Workbench/i/r/public/EventsAndBookingsPublic/details/9C47F398FF23A54EC7FBF073C68919C56A2ACB0D/
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Achievements & Awards - Nominations 

 
 
 
 
 

Nominations for the following awards has been extended to 31st July 2024 

This is the last call for nominations for the following Gliding VicTas regional awards.  To date, we 

have one nomination following the advertisement in the June VSA Newsletter.   

Our club volunteers and advocates are the lifeblood of our clubs and the regional body would like to 

show appreciation and reward effort and achievements to those deserving individuals who have 

contributed to our unique sport. Please consider the people in your club for the work they do and 

what they have achieved, for not only your club, but for themselves and our region as well.  

The link to the awards categories and application forms can be found HERE.   

If someone in your club has completed an amazing flight, or provided service to instructing or 

improved your club exponentially, put in a nomination. Provision of the links to the flights from OLC 

or WeGlide are required for verification. 

Bob McCullough Instructing Trophy − for services to instructing 
Maurice Little Memorial Trophy − for club development 
G Vincent Memorial Trophy − to a pilot who demonstrates enthusiasm and 

persistence in achieving an altitude flight (or flights) 
Ron Roberts Trophy − for the longest flight made by a VSA pilot 
David Hooper Trophy − for the longest flight made by a VSA pilot within two 

years of going solo 
Max Hedt Vintage Trophy − for the most meritorious performance by a vintage 

glider from a VSA airfield. 
Life Members 
Living Treasures  

 

 
Information on the awards can be found on this link - Meritorious Service Achievements Awards 
To submit nominations, follow the link to the Achievements & Awards page and click on 
the Award Nomination Form to download.  Send all nominations to 
secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org 
 

Get your wing tips on!  Look at your club “winners and grinners”, your club volunteer, check 

out OLC and WeGlide,  and make your nominations asap!  

  

https://victas.glidingaustralia.org/achievements-awards/
https://victas.glidingaustralia.org/meritorious-service-achievements-and-awards/
https://victas.glidingaustralia.org/achievements-awards/
mailto:secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org
https://www.onlinecontest.org/olc-3.0/gliding/index.html?c=C0&sc=&st=olc&rt=olc
https://www.weglide.org/
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Game Plan is a digital platform provided by AusSport (Australian Sports Commission) and is free. 

It is designed to provide sporting clubs of all sizes with insights into their current capability and 

connect them with specific tools and resources to build and support ongoing development.  

How does Game Plan work? 

Game Plan works by translating a club's priorities into short, individual assessments to determine 

their current level of strategic and operational capability. Game Plan provides relevant information 

and resources to support a club to then build their capability and improve performance. 

So, how does Game Plan work?https://gameplanhelp.ausport.gov.au/hc/en-

au/articles/8623103005977-What-is-Game-Plan 

The VSA has already registered for Gameplan and encourages all VicTas clubs to do the same. 

Give it a go and find out where your gaps are and what to do about it!
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Applications are NOW OPEN and are to be received no later than 11.59 pm on 
31st August, 2024 addressed to: 
 
VSA Junior Scholarship Committee 
State Gliding Centre 
Samaria Road, Benalla  3672 
 
OR EMAIL TO: secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org 
 
The 2024 VSA Junior Gliding Scholarships are for the period 1 September 2024 to 31 
August 2025.    
 
This year, the VSA will offer up to six (6) scholarships in total. There will be four (4) general 
scholarships valued at $1000 each and two (2) scholarships valued at $500 each.  
 
The scholarships will be open to all genders who have reached the age of 15 years by 1 
September, 2024 and who will be no older than 26 years by 31st August, 2025.  
 
The scholarship does not include Gliding Federation of Australia or Club membership costs.  
The scholarship application forms can be downloaded HERE  

 

GamePlan 

Scholarships – VicTas Juniors Now Open! 

https://gameplanhelp.ausport.gov.au/hc/en-au/articles/8623103005977-What-is-Game-Plan
https://gameplanhelp.ausport.gov.au/hc/en-au/articles/8623103005977-What-is-Game-Plan
mailto:secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org
https://victas.glidingaustralia.org/youthglide/
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AROUND THE CLUBS! 

VALE TO OUR GLIDING STALWARTS 

 
VALE DAVID SCOTT - Gliding Tasmania 
 
It is with sadness that Gliding Tasmania advise that their dear friend and 
flying buddy, David Scott passed away last night at age 80.  Dave was a 
long-time member of the Soaring Club of Tasmania who started flying in the 
early sixties when he joined SCOT in 1981. 
 
Dave was Soaring Club of Tasmania's (SCOT) Tug Master for several 
decades and was an instructor and all-round fixer of almost everything. 
After retiring from active flying, he was a regular visitor helping with 
whatever needed. He was still actively contributing to the club including 
building and maintaining the tow ropes we presently use for all our towing 
operations, as well as providing advice and experience assisting in the 
change to our latest tug plane. 
 
Dave was an intelligent, charismatic and capable individual - the type of 
person that make gliding clubs great communities. 
 
We'll miss you, Scotty. 
SCOT Committee 
 
VALE BRIAN BULL – Gliding Club of Victoria 
 
We advise the passing of Brian Bull. Brian had been a member of the club since 
1983 and volunteered as an Instructor and Duty Pilot. Brian flew at both Benalla 
and Lilydale when the club had a satellite operation in this area. Brian was 
recognised as achieving his Silver C badge number 4623 in 2006.  
 
Fly high, fly fast Brian.  Thank you for your service to the GCV. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


